
 
 

 

 
 

 

A barge, like this one used in 2017, will be floated in to 

place and set up to undertake the investigations.  

Sea bed investigations in Middle Harbour from 
Monday 16 September 
September 2019 

 

Western Harbour Tunnel and Beaches Link is an important part of our vision to 

create an integrated road and public transport network, which balances the needs of 

motorists and local communities. 

As part of our project, we are carrying out further marine investigations to collect more information about 

the ground conditions in Middle Harbour. This information will be used to help us refine our design. 

We will be starting these investigations in Middle Harbour between North Bridge and Seaforth from Monday 

16 September, weather permitting.  

 

When will we be working? 

This work will take about four weeks to finish, weather permitting. We’ve included a map over the page to 

show you where we will be working. 

We will be working from 7am to 6pm Monday to Friday and 8am – 1pm on Saturdays. There will be no 

work on Sundays or Public Holidays. 

 

How will this work affect you? 

We will be working from barges on the harbour. 

Navigation channels will remain open, however we 

will need to put in places exclusion zones around 

the barges to ensures peoples safety. The barge 

will be floated into place and then set up to carry 

out the investigations.  

The type of investigation is called cone testing. 

This testing is not noisy. The testing involves using 

a special rod which is pushed into the ground and 

takes readings of the ground conditions. 

We expect the barge to be on the harbour for 

about a month. Once the investigations are 

finished, the barge will be floated away from the 

area. 



 

 
 

 

 

Location of work 

 

Thank you 

We know our work can be disruptive at times. We thank you for your patience and understanding while we 

carry out this important work. If at any time you would like to discuss the work, please contact our project 

team. 


